
At Primrose Bank we love animals, but unfortunately we have a few 
restrictions on pets. 

Unfortunately we can't allow resident's own four legged friends to take 
residence at Primrose Bank along with their owners. We do however love it 
when they come to visit, and it's an open door where that is concerned. We 
just ask that visitors be mindful around other resident's who may have 
allergies and dislikes 
 

We do have our own two Primrose Bank Dogs - Sisters Molly and Willow - who 
visit the home regularly to say hello. 

We also regularly have events such as zoo to you and other animal therapy 
sessions as part of our extensive activities schedule 

 


